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Liberty Township Launches ‘Notify Me’ Electronic 
Notification System 

E-Notification System Designed to Keep Residents More Informed 
 
LIBERTY TOWNSHIP, OH – Today, Liberty Township launched an online ‘Notify Me’ 
notification system that allows for residents to sign up for either email or text alerts.  
 
To sign up for these real-time alerts visit www.libertytwp.org, click on the “Notify Me” 
button on the homepage, and from there residents can input their information and select 
how they preferred to be notified. 
 
“We have been working hard to expand our public outreach in order to keep the 
residents of Liberty Township in the know of what’s happening in our community,” said 
Shyra Eichhorn, Liberty Township Board of Trustees Chair. “This new notification 
system will help our residents be more connected and bring our community closer 
together.” 
 
For more information about Liberty Township and the wide range of services it provides 
its constituents, visit their website at: https://www.libertytwp.org/.  
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